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Message for CIHR peer reviewers

In a personal video message, Dr. Paul Kubes, Executive Chair of the College of Reviewers, and
Dr. Jeff Latimer, CIHR’s new Associate Vice-President, thank volunteers who have agreed to
take part in the review process for the current Foundation Grant and Project Grant competitions.

They also take the opportunity to reflect on the peer reviewer experience during the 2015
competitions, discuss the importance of the review process, and outline CIHR’s commitments
to reviewers moving forward. View the video.
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